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I believe HB3593 is very poorly written and I strongly oppose it. In the last election 

one of the US Senate candidates was endorsed by 2 different parties. The ballot 

showed the candidate name with both parties next to the name. The name was on 

the ballot once, with all the political parties written next to it.  

There was no confusion. Putting a candidate name multiple times is wasteful and 

confusing. 

I Oppose HB3593. 

 

Anna Munson 


